
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: TidyHQ platform 

  
Date: Tuesday 27 February, 2024 

  
Document ID: 10, 2023-24 
  
From: 
 
 
 

Mark Sanders, Club Development Manager 

Ph: 0407 074 549 

Email: mark@perthfootball.com.au  

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

Summary: 
The PFL welcomes clubs to access the Tidy HQ platform, 
an investment from the League in easing the burden on 
volunteers and improving communication 
 
This will be league’s primary medium for communication 
with clubs this season. 

Action: 
Clubs to ensure they have at least one attendee 
for the online training on Wednesday March 6 
OR Monday March 11 

Registration Link - here 
 

  

 
Dear Club Committees, 
 

As presented at the Perth Football League Annual General Meeting last evening, TidyHQ is now live as the 
platform for the league and clubs to access. 
 

An investment from the PFL to improve volunteer experience, TidyHQ (otherwise known as Tidy Connect) 
provides the ability in platform for clubs to manage tasks, create projects, manage meetings and 
communicate both within the club and to PFL staff.  
 

To get started, 2-3 committee members from each club should have received an email today from the 
TidyConnect team with login details for your organisation's account. Each of these account holders has the 
ability to set-up and invite other committee members to the platform. 
 

For now, we encourage committee members to explore the platform, particularly the Projects area, as this 
is where all tasks from Perth Football League will appear. Our Tidy Onboarding Specialist will be running 

training workshops for TidyConnect soon, please register for one here. 
 

The two workshop options are: 
Wednesday March 6  6:30-7:30pm (Perth time) 
Monday March 11  6:30-7:30pm (Perth time) 
 

For assistance, please reach out to me or contact our Tidy onboarding specialist: nat@tidyhq.com. You can 

also find more information on how to use Tidy Connect by visiting Tidy's support database. 
 

The TidyHQ platform will be the primary medium that you will receive information and tasks from the PFL 
from season 2024 and beyond with formal commencement from March 12 onwards. 
 

I look forward to supporting your club through this exciting transformative period. 
 
 
Mark Sanders 
Club Development Manager 
0407 074 549 
mark@perthfootball.com.au 
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